
 

Gist of the First Meeting of 

Curriculum Development Council Committee on Gifted Education (2021-23) 

 

Date: 28 October 2021 (Thursday)  

Time: 10:00 am – 11:47 am  

Venue: Rm W303, 3/F, West Block, EDB Kowloon Tong Education Services Centre 

Notes: 

1. To welcome committee members 

 All members were welcomed to the Curriculum Development Council Committee (CDCC) 

on Gifted Education (GE) 2021-23 and were invited to introduce themselves.  

  

2. To brief on the terms of reference, roles and functions of the Committee, declaration of 

interest, confidentiality and publicity of individual members  

Members were introduced the terms of reference, roles and functions of the Committee with 

reference to the extract of the Curriculum Development Council Handbook which had been 

tabled.  Members’ special attention was drawn to the issues related to eligibility of the 

membership, confidentiality and publicity. 

  

3. To elect the Chairperson of the Committee for the term of office 2021-23 

 Mr CHEUNG Yat-Ming, Ryan was elected Chairperson of the CDCC on GE 2021-23. 

 

4. To confirm the minutes of the last meeting held on 21 April 2021 

The minutes of the last meeting of the CCDC on GE 2019-21 were confirmed without any 

amendments and there was no matter arising from the last meeting. 

  

5. To report on and discuss strategies for promotion of affective education for gifted 

students in primary and secondary schools 

Members were briefed on the details of professional development programmes and learning 

and teaching resources related to affective education that have been and would be provided in 

the 2021/22 s.y. by the GE Section.  Members’ observations and views were noted. 

 

6. To update members on the latest services by the Gifted Education (GE) Section of the 

Education Bureau (EDB) and the services by the Hong Kong Academy for Gifted 

Education (HKAGE) 

 Members were informed of the latest services provided by the GE Section of the EDB and 

HKAGE respectively. 

 

7. Any other business 

 Members were introduced of seminars/ workshops related to STEM education. 

  

The meeting adjourned at 11:47 a.m. 

 


